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Hello, 

I'd like to voice my support for Ordinance 220961 and KCMO's Urban Forest Master Plan.
Trees are important city assets that take decades of investment and only minutes to remove as
a result of poor policy and oversight. Developers have a responsibility to steward these assets
on their properties (and the City has the responsibility to enforce this) because trees serve the
public good. I believe the city will be better off in the long run and as a whole if Ordinance
220961 is passed.

Thank you,

Jacob Ohlhausen
6021 Kenwood Ave, Kansas City, MO 64110
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